Unapproved Minutes — Strata 2720 - Council Meeting - 20 June 2011

Attending: Will Carter of Baywood Properties, Roger Taylor, Donna Bishop, Anita Walper, Carol Kronbauer,
Marcus Taccarelli, Judy Phillips, Tracy James.

Absent: All council members were present.

Minutes Taken by: Judy Phillips. Quorum: Yes

Meeting called to order: 7.35 p.m.

1. Review Minutes
The minutes of May 16, 2011 were reviewed and adapte

2. Financial Statement for May 2011
(1) The cost of maintenance for the elevatg

ems that peopleveft behind.

(iii) The cost of trash removal and recycling wiII bevy int the future

and interest will befeversed-and adde 3
(ii) There wiltbe at| ]
the owner has reneged\gn his agreemen

e considered a standing.

g involved will be applied to a lien on the

by the strata for a fixed term with Scotiabank has reached it's maturity
date. Roger Taylox checked out interests rates with other banks. Scotiabnk's rates were good. Council
discussed the numberQf yeafs that would be advisable for a fixed term agreement, and agreed that 3
years would be the best ogtion.

d. Other.

(1)Insurance is up for renewal with Megson Fitzpatrick. Roger Taylor negotiated with the
company representative and agreed a price of $22,245.

(2) The gas bill was approximately $6,200. Roger Taylor will look into whether we are due a
PST rebate.

3. Maintenance ltems

a. HC fire doors have been installed and the painting is in progress.
b. The new lobby furniture for Churchill Place remains to be set in place.
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c. CP stairwell — garage level — roof drain pipe — no report as yet from Universal Sheet Metal.

d. The areas have been marked for the *“ No Trespassing” sign posts. Garside Signs were to get back to
us regarding the installation, but have not done so.

e. The annual fire alarm inspection was completed. As the fire alarms are 10 years old, it was suggested
that they be replaced, even though they are in working ordey/Roger Taylor looked into this and it is

ajor issues with Churchill Place

pS. A number of sprinkler units in

k. This will have to be rectified at

other than the fire department connections are covered
Hampton Court have been painted over, and thereforg
the owner's expense.
f. Landscaping. New regulations require that we use e Aicals. dener said it would not be

0 ©
=]
[oX
g
QD
[72)
=.
>
(=]
.
o

) «Q

- D
=
—
QD
<
(@)
=
=
QD
w
=
D
o)
c
D
(2]
—
D
-.

tickets.
i. HC 105/107 - kltch

problem appeay: to be ohved.
J. Fluorescent lights. ylor received a ¢q
at it woul he/Mmore expensive

that they had no inforvnation on the subject, and that there was, in fact, no problem.
Next Meeting: Monday, 18 July in HC104 @7.30

Meeting terminated: 9.40 p.m.
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